
Comment from Joe Kudrna 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 29, 2022 

Dear Committee, 

 

I am FOR the optional use of cameras with or in addition to traditional side mirrors. 

 

I hope that ALL NEW CARS BE DESIGNED WITH OPTIONAL SIDE CAMERA, even if not 

installed. This option can be at factory, or added by customer at later date. 

 

I also encourage an ability to record the video, as it will be invaluable in accident investigation 

(with that it would be beneficial to have forward facing cameras). 

 

Thank you. 
 


